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Sent:  Tuesday, 25 March 2008 11:14 AM
To: Legal and Constitutional, Committee (SEN)

Subject: ROTI Repeal Bill submission 25-3-08 for SV[1]

Committee Secretary

Senate Legal and Constitutional Affairs Committee
Department of the Senate

PO Box 6100

Parliament House

Canberra ACT 2600

25 March 2008

INQUIRY INTO THE RIGHTS OF THE TERMINALLY ILL (EUTHANASIA LAWS REPEAL) BILL
2008

Thank you for the opportunity to make a written submission to this Inquiry.

| have been a member of the Voluntary Euthanasia Society of New South Wales since2004
and in WA 2000 and a member of Exit International since 2006

While | recognise that the Rights of the Terminally Iil (Euthanasia Laws Repeal) Bill 2008
does not directly affect my own rights in New South Wales, | hope that its passage, which
would have the effect of reinstating the Northern Territory legislation of 1995, will
encourage the granting of similar rights of voluntary euthanasia in our State.

Yours sincerely

Mrs Suzanne Vesque

25/03/2008





